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January 12, 1971

Mr. Ozer Kabas
P. 0. Box 67
Bebek, Istanbul
TURKEY

Dear Mr. Kabas:

It is my great pleasure to inform you that our exhibition 
Contemporary Turkish Painting, was a great success. The 
exhibition looks very nice in our new Gallery and we have 
a most enthusiastic response from our public.

We have sent you the first edition of the catalogue and we 
hope that it will reach you soon. The revised second edition 
is being printed and will be sent to you when we receive it 
from the printers.

I want to take this opportunity to thank you again for your 
collaboration in this project and will inform you soon of 
further exhibition plans.

Sincerely yours, (\

Michael Milkovich 
Director
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